
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that true and accurate copies of Qwest Corporation dba 
CenturyLink QC's Responses to the SD Public Utilities Commission Staff's Data Requests 
and Request for Confidential Treatment were delivered via e-mail on this 25th day of July, 
2019, to the following parties: 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
patty. vangerpen@state.sd. us 

Ms. Karen E. Cremer 
Commission Attorney 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
karen.cremer@state.sd. us 

Ms. Lorena Reichert 
Staff Analyst 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
lorena.reichert@state.sd.us 

Mr. Jason D. Topp 
Assistant General Counsel 
Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC 
200 S. Fifth St., 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 
jason.topp@centurylink.com 


